

Grand Parlor Office Native Daughters of the Golden West 543 Baker St. San Francisco, CA 94117-1405 Phone: (415) 563-9091 Fax: (415) 563-5230

Email: grandparlor@ndgw.org Website: www.ndgw.org

Dear Member,

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the Native Daughters of the Golden West (NDGW).

The mission of the NDGW, as one of the oldest associations of diverse California-born leaders, is to actively preserve California's history and quality of life through education and community service and of course continue to build our Sisterhood!

We are proud of our charitable endeavors. We have three 501(c)(3) entities: NDGW Charitable Foundation, NDGW Childrens Foundation, and the NDGW Home. Within our Committees there is something for everyone to be passionate about. Throughout our long history in California, we have helped numerous causes and our communities to flourish. Further information on the various committees can be found on our website.

Your active participation is vital, and I urge you to attend Parlor meetings, and events. When we all work together, our achievements are boundless. You, our Members, are the best ambassadors of our Order. So, please, go out into your community and share what the NDGW is all about.

You can find everything you need to stay up to date on what is happening throughout the Order by visiting our website (www.ndgw.org) Our Members Only page has links to important aspects of our Order that will assist you in becoming familiar with the NDGW. Please note the Members Only page is password protected, and you should have received the password from your Parlor Recording Secretary. On the first of every month our Monthly Mailing is posted on the Members Only page.

I look forward to meeting you as I travel throughout California during my term.

Sincerely and fraternally,

Heidi Dillon, Grand President

Native Daughters of the Golden West

grandpresident@ndgw.org